
This anonymous community led 
survey aims to improve the health 
and wellbeing of our communities.

Counting Ourselves 2022 is a survey 
for all trans and non-binary people 
aged 14 years or older and currently 
living in Aotearoa New Zealand.

Aotearoa New Zealand 
Trans & Non-Binary 
Health Survey

The survey is live from  

1 September —  
30 November, ‘22
Take part, and be counted.
We want to hear from you!

kiaora@countingourselves.nz countingourselves.nz


